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PROPOSAL TO CLOSE CAMERTON CHURCH SCHOOL, CAMERTON, BA2 0PS 
 
The proposal 
Bath and North East Somerset Council is proposing to close Camerton Church School in 
Camerton. Before this change can be made the Council is required to publish a statutory 
notice detailing how the full proposal can be accessed and how comments can be submitted.  
 
The full proposal and details about how to comment on the proposal are published on the Bath 
and North East Somerset Council website and can be accessed at 
www.bathnes.gov.uk/CamertonSchool 
 
The full proposal is also published on the Council’s website at: 

www.bathnes.gov.uk/CamertonStatutoryNoticeProposal 
 
Publication date: Wednesday 7 February 2018. 

 
Notice period ends: 23.00hrs on Tuesday 6 March 2018. 
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